

HALF MOON LAKE PROTECTION AND REHABILITATION DISTRICT

May 5, 1994

A lot has happened since we last met. The Lake Study report by Barr Engineering is about ready for distribution. We will have copies at the Spring meeting. The Commissioners and members of the Wetlands Committee will be meeting with a representative of the DNR on May 14 to look at some ideas about preserving the wetlands in the Harder Creek area and in the Tamarack Bay area. Jim Smith is heading up a committee to hold our Summer Lake Picnic. Another lake clean up event is being scheduled. Cabin owners are planning on shoreline improvements. The Balsam Branch Priority Watershed Project Committee is planning a lake fair. Loon nests have been built and placed. Fishing looks good. Boating, skiing, jet skiing and some old fashioned relaxation are all looking good. I'm looking forward to a great summer.

Sincerely,

David J. Butler, Chairman of the Board of Commissioners

Scheduled meetings of electors:

Spring - Sat., June 11, 1994 - 10:00 a.m., Public Beach Pavilion Annual - Sat., August 27, 1994 - 10:00 a.m., Public Beach Pavilion (In case of bad weather, meetings will be at Unity School)

Scheduled meetings of Board of Commissioners:

Sat., May 14, 1994 - 9:00 a.m. - David Butler cabin, Half Moon Lake Sat., August 27, 1994 - Following annual meeting

Other events:

- Summer Lake Picnic July 9, 1994 12:00 noon, Jim Smith, Chairman
- Lake area clean up August 26 28, 1994
- Balsam Branch Priority Watershed Project Lake Fair July 23, 1994 9:00 a.m. at Paradise Lodge, Balsam Lake

Commissioners and Officers for 1993-94:

David J. Butler, Chairman
Beverly Hoium, Secretary
Erling Voss, Treasurer
Ray Bauerfield, County Board Representative
Bruce Christensen, Township Representative
Past Chairman, Kent Bank
Chairman of the Wetlands Committee, Gordon Mommsen